Plateau- Wind Inc.-File-2011-0346

Roger and Pat Foster

Oct. 10, 2011

Dear Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary,

This letter is in response to the application Plateau- Wind Inc. for an
Electricity Generation License File # EB- 2011-0346.

The applicant " Plateau Wind Inc. " I.P.C.-G|D.F. (gas de France) -
Suez has had ample time to apply for an electricity generation license, under
the sole name of "Plateau Wind Inc". F.L.T, contra¢t date (I.P.C.-April19,
2010 ). The processing of this contract should not be expediated.

Plateau 1,11 and 111 projects were originally called Maxwell,
Hatherton and Shrigley. (1.P.C.).

What benefit (reason) does |.P.C. ( G.D.F.-Buez) have to transfer the
documentation- assets of these projects to Plateay Wind Inc.? This is time
con-suming and costly!

One correction that should be noted on the |Application under the
section -Generation Facilities is:
Plateau Wind Farm should be noted as bounded to the East bySRd. 4 2.{30)

I.LP.C. has (had)'ownership of other Industrial Wind Projects eg. Clear
Creek (Norfolk), Harrow, Silcote Corners.

To our understanding Suez presently maintains ownership of a large
portion of |.P.C. Suez is considered to be the second largest water-processing
conglomerate world-wide. G.D.F. (gas de France) is partially owned by the
French government.

These are not small Canadian-owned companies!

We urge you to very carefully consider all aspects of this application,
before expediating or granting it.

Roger and Pat Foster P Fondoe
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